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ITEM C 34/04/16 

ANNEXURE A 

QUESTION TO THE MAYOR FOR WRITTEN REPLY IN TERMS OF SECTION 22 
OF THE ORDER RULES 

Council meeting 28 April 2016 

In view of the announcement that NERSA has awarded ESKOM an additional tariff 
increase of 9,4% for electricity provision, could the Mayor inform Council how the 
City of Cape Town plans to deal with and accommodate this increase in the best 
interest of ratepayers. 

Cllr Andre Fourie 
Freedom Front Plus 



002 
ITEM C 34/04/16 

ANNEXURE 8 

REPLY FROM THE EXECUTIVE MAYOR TO QUESTION FROM CLLR A FOURIE 
FOR COUNCIL MEETING 28 APRIL 2016 

The impact of the Eskom tariff increase on the City electricity tariffs is reported in the 
draft budget to be tabled today. 


